
From: Lokey, Felecia K
Sent: 1/20/2011 3:39:11 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)

Gleicher, Cliff (Law)
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CJGF); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Community meeting on smart meters

Marzia,

Happy New Year! Yes, PG&E will have two people there.

Thank you,

Felecia

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 10:00 AM
To: Lokey, Felecia K
Cc: Gleicher, Cliff (Law); Dietz, Sidney
Subject: Community meeting on smart meters

Hi Felecia,

I got a call from a Karen Huggins yesterday asking the PUC to attend and participate in a Q&A session 
on why smart meters, etc. The town hall meeting is tonight at 6pm at 100 Appleton Ave here in San 
Francisco. She said that she is expecting over 100 residents to attend as well as their Supervisor, 
David Compos to be there and speak, (please note that it may just be 5 people there, and no 
Supervisor).

Anyway, let me know if PG&E is planning to attend. Ms Huggins mentioned during the phone 
conversation that she called PG&E and PG&E told her to call the PUC.

I'm also copying Cliff to this email as I spoke with him this morning; he came to my house :-). I have a 
smart meter and a motion light interference that is hopefully now resolved.

regards,
marzia

Marzia Zafar.Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov..415-703..1997

SB GT&S 0299733
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